
Frequently asked questions 
Q: I wan to compete but I’ve never participated in a pageant before….is it ok? 

A: Absolutely, this is about taking this experience and applying it to your future. From job interviews to 
resume writing and one on one conversing. This experience will stay with you in more ways than one. 

Q: Are there any height or weight requirements? 

A:  No, it is not about any particular body size, shape or frame. It is about maintaining good health and 
overall good physical character allowing us to identify who YOU are as an individual.  

Q:  What can I do to prepare myself to participate? 

A: Your encourage call Rosie Ritchie and submit your name at 562-810-0078.  There will be a meet n 
greet orientation which will be on Tuesday, February 26th at 6:30pm at Station 48 located at 3131 
N. Gate Rd in Seal Beach (next to the 405 freeway off of Seal Beach Blvd.) . This meeting will outline 
the events leading up to the pageant.  Rehearsals will be each Tuesday following the meet n greet at 
the Rossmoor Community Center behind F&M Bank on Seal Beach Blvd. 

Q:  Does the pageant cost anything to participate? 

A: The pageant is based on a sponsorship program that allows businesses, organizations or family 
members to sponsor each contestant in the amount of $350.00 which results in no cost to the 
participant. Obtaining sponsorship is very important and will take some time on your behalf. There is a 
sample sponsor letter ready to assist with your search, feel free to print and use it as your base. 
Participant expenses will be evening gown, black cocktail dress, swim suit/sports wear and interview 
suit.  

Q:  Are tickets being sold for the event? 

A:  Yes, pageant tickets can be purchased at the door for $20.00 each. 

Q:  Do we have to  answer a random question? 

Be the good
Be the good



A: Yes, the random question will be asked of each contestant during the evening gown segment.  
Pageant questions will be shared during rehearsals. 

Q:  Can I apply the volunteer hours towards the hours required for graduation? 

A:  Yes, each participant crowned will be given 300 hours of community service transferable to your 
transcripts provided you fulfill you obligation for the twelve month period. 

Q:  There’s a group of us from school who would like to participate, is that OK? 

A: Absolutely, we encourage anyone interested to take part. All participants must meet eligibility 
requirements. 

Q: What attire is required for the pageant and pre-pageant events? 

A:  Please print the required attire sheet on this site for further detail. 

Q: What happens if I should win and how much time is involved? 

A: Be the Good will require each participant to commit for a twelve month period making 1 -4 
appearances each month, depending of the season.  Because we are sensitive to your education and 
school commitments, a clear line of communication will allow the program to flow with ease ensuring 
all events have proper coverage. 

Q:  Is talent required? 

A:  No 

Q:  How do I register? 

A:  Simply call Rosie Ritchie at 562.810.0078 to submit your name and receive additional instruction. 


